
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am  
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday         6:30pm  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  
 

For September Mass schedule, please visit :- 
ñhttp://caf®.daum.net/hsaemò 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                             25 September 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

ññIt is he who gives bread to the hungry, the Lord, who sets prisoners free.ò 

First Reading :  Amos 6.1A, 4-7 

You that lounge and sing shall now go into exile.. 

Responsorial Psalm . 
Praise the Lord, O my soul. 

Second Reading :  1 Timothy 6.11-16 

Keep the commandment until the manifestation of the Lord. 

Gospel:   Luke 16.19-31 

You received good things, but Lazarus received evil; now he is comforted, while you are in agony. 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have died, and for whom you wish to pray for, please 
contact the Parish office to provide their names. 
 

Pray for those who are ill . 

Dorothy Bailey, Bud Butler, Vicky Dziekan; Bill Finlay, Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran, Ben Perri 
and Bea Sheard. 

Pray for the deceased .  

Emma Badham, Marcella Cernoia, Marium Dalton, Dominic Duc, Dominic Dung, Margarita Heinz and 
Alex Perez de Tagle. 

1st Saturday of the Month  
 

There will be a celebration of the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick during every 1st Saturday of the 
Month Mass at 9:00am. 
 

Please invite your families and friends. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

1st Friday of the Month  
 

There will be Adoration on Friday, Oct 7, immediately 
after the 9:00am Mass. 
 

Please note: Benediction is at 12noon. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððïððð 

St Andrewõs Cathedral  Save the date! 

Sunday, July 9th 2017 
 

There will be a Diocesan Mass at 11:00am followed by a 
picnic at St. Annôs Academy. 
 

A terrific event with music, childrenôs games, food and 
opportunities to visit the Academy Chapel (our first 
cathedral) and to socialize. 

Reflections on the Psalms  
 

Fr David Hogman is facilitating a course, Reflections on 
the Psalms every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month, 
starting Oct 11th at 7:00pm in the Church for 5 sessions. 
 

To register, please write your name and contact number 
on the Sign-Up sheet on the table in the church foyer. 
 

C.S Lewisô ñReflection on the Psalmsò book will be 
referred to, for readings during the course. 
(30 paperback copies are available for sale at $20 each 
from the parish office, on a 1st come 1st sold basis) 
 

Correction: The cost of the book is $20 (and not $6 as 
previously printed, we are sorry for the mistake). 
 

Email: sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca or call 250-479 1611 
 

Note: Book (ISBN: 9780156762489 ύ is available for 
direct purchase from bookstores and online, if you prefer. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

St Andrewõs Cathdral  The Mercy of God  
 

Join Fr. Harrison for a brief course on the Mercy of God. 
Spanning 4 weeks, we will look at Mercy in Scripture, 
John Paul II's Encyclical on Mercy, the Divine Mercy 
Devotion, and concluding with Pope Francis' letter 
"Misericordiae Vultus". The course begins on Oct 4th and 
ends on October 25th, beginning each Tuesday at 7pm. 
Please contact Alice at the Cathedral office to register ï 
250-388-5571 or standrewscathedral@gmail.com. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

The Pivotal Players  
 

This new inspirational DVD series by Bishop Robert 
Barron explores the lives of 6 extraordinary Catholics  
St Thomas Aquinas, St Francis, St Catherine of Siena,  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
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 Monday 26th September Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Tuesday 27th September SHôs Christian CharityðSorting & Pricing Parish Hall 9:30am 

Wednesday 28th September SHôs Christian CharityðSorting & Pricing Parish Hall 9:30am 

Friday 30th September Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Saturday 1st October Youth Group Parish Hall 5:00pm 



 

 

Blessed John Henry Newman, G K Chesterton, & 
Michelangelo who model for us a deeper friendship with 
Christ. 
 

The 12 week series will begin Mon, Oct 17, 7pm ï 9pm at 
St. Joseph the Worker Parish and requires a study guide 
($35/each). 
To register, please email Michael Watkins at 
michaelnwatkins@gmail.com or 250-858 1731 for info. 

Sacred Heartõs Christian Charity 
 

For years, our Christian Charity activities have become 
well known among Victoria parishes and the proceeds of 
which are given to local, national and international 
organizations. In the past years, anywhere from $18,000 
to $20,000 has been donated to these charities and other 
worthy causes. 
 

The success of these events reflect the great generosity 
of our community. We are very grateful for your 
participation in the past and are asking once again for 
help in making a success of our Gently Used Clothing 
sale as well as the sale of Attic Treasures which will be 
held on Sat, Oct 15. 
 

We continue to be in need for sorters on both Tuesday, 
Sept 27 & Wednesday, Sept 28 from 9:30am ï 11:30 am.  
 

We also could use your talents in setting up, preparing 
coffee, making cookies and assisting us to clean up. 
 

If itôs not possible to drop off your donations during the 
above listed hours, please call Rita Kelly at 250-598-9558 
for alternate arrangements. 
 

We are also collecting books to sell at the Bazaar and our 
only request is that NO encyclopedias nor magazines be 
included. However, hobbies and crafts books would be 
appreciated. 
 

We appreciate your time for this wonderful work of 
Charity. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Pastoral Care Outreach   Trinity Parish, Nanaimo 

Program Session 1 
The Healing Ministry of Christ 
Saturday, October 22, 9:00am ï 2:00pm 
 

Program Session 2 
Listening and Communication & Mental Health 
Saturday, November 12, 2016, 9 AM ï 2 PM 
 

All Pastoral Care Outreach workshops are open to 
anyone who wants to understand the practical aspects of 
pastoral care; present hospital and homebound parish 
visitors who want to become more effective in their 
ministry; parishioners who look after their own family 
members; other caregivers; anyone interested in knowing 
more about their faith; and those for whom this program is 
an opportunity for professional development. 
For continuity, we recommend that participants attend all 
four workshops, if possible. 
 

Please bring a bag lunch; coffee and tea will be provided. 

Contact the parish office to register: 250- 390-2612 or 
email trinitycatholic@shaw.ca. 

Catholic Womenõs League 
 

The CWL wants to thank everyone who helped with 
making the Bridge Fund Raising a great success. 
A grand total of $881 was obtained, $740 from the sale of 
tickets and $141 from the sale the raffle. 
So, thanks to all who helped with the set up and clean up, 
and our sandwich & dessert makers. 
We thank Fr David for his support. A big kudos goes to 
Vincenza for organizing this event. Angela ðActing Pres 
 

The Diocesan Fall Interim Meeting will be on Mon, Oct 3 
from 9:00am to 4:00pm at the Parish.  
Please email or call us if you are able to help and to 
attend. Contact: Anamaria:- anamamedina@gmail.com 
 
 

Fall Bazaar on Saturday, Oct 15 
2 CWL members are needed for each 2 hours shift work. 
10am to 12noon & 12noon to 2:00pm to sell coffee & 
baked goods. 
 
 

Boot Camp, an initiative from the Diocesan Executive, all 
ladies are invited to St Josephôs Parish on Oct 22 from 
9:30am to 3:00pm. Lunch and refreshments are offered 
for a donation of $8.00. 
 

Boot Camp is a locally produced program developed by our 
own Victoria Diocese Executive to help all of us learn the skills 
and knowledge we need to run and participate in our parish 
CWL councils. Boot Camp is all about what you need to know 
and do to be part of and lead parish CWL councils in a 
knowledgeable and exciting way. 
 

Executive meetings:-7:00pm on Oct 19 & Nov 16. 
 

Diocesan meeting:- 9:00am on Oct 3 in the Parish Hall. 
 

General meeting:- 11:00am on Nov 19 in Pope John Hall 
Lilac group will host meeting. 
 

Christmas Luncheon:- 11:30am on Dec 3, Place: TBA 
 

2017 Membership renewal is $30 before Dec 4, please 
contact: Angela @ agspencer333@gmail.com. 

Lost and Found  
 

Please check and claim your missing items from Lost & 
Found by Sunday, October 9th as all unclaimed items will 
be donated to the upcoming Clothing / Garage Sale. 
Thank you. 

DONATIONS  

17th & 18th September 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,082.10 

PAD    $   945.50 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,377.60 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.     
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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